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Kendall Public School Newsletter 
 

Term 3 Week 1 – 25th July 2018 

Principal’s Message 

Welcome back for Term 3! I hope everyone had a relaxing break and is feeling refreshed for another busy term ahead. Our 
full newsletters will continue to be published fortnightly on even weeks of this term.  

Rather than wait until the end of Week 2, we’d like to provide families with a few quick reminders and advance notice of 
several key events which are quickly approaching. Please add these to your calendar so that you can plan ahead. A full     
calendar of term activities will be included in the newsletter next week. 

Friday 27th July – Athletics Carnival 
All students K-6 will be attending the carnival. Parents and families are welcome to join us. Our P&C is 
operating a BBQ lunch and requesting donations of cakes for morning tea. Please note that BBQ 
lunches must be pre-ordered by Thursday to assist with catering. 
 

Tuesday 31st July – P&C Meeting in the library at 3:15pm      Everyone welcome! 
 

Friday 10th August – Education Week Open Day 
Our school community is invited to join us to celebrate Education Week. Classrooms will be open for 
visitors from 9:15am then a showcase of student performances will commence in the hall at 10:00am.  
 

Wednesday 22nd August – CHAFFS at Camden Haven High School 
Our junior dance group and members of our choir will join students from our partner schools in the Camden Haven to      
perform at this annual event. Information notes will be sent home to families of participating students. 
 

Friday 24th August – Book Week Parade 
Time to get creative and start planning your book character costumes! The parade will commence at 9:15am. 
 
2019 Enrolments  

Our anticipated enrolment numbers must be submitted to the Department by 1st August. These 
numbers determine our staffing entitlement and number of classes we can form in 2019.            
Consequently, we are keen to have an accurate idea of the number of students enrolling in         
Kindergarten and other grades for 2019. Early enrolment also ensures that children have the     
opportunity to access all transition to school activities. 
If you have a child enrolling and have not yet advised us, or know of a family not already connected 
to our school, please contact our Administration staff. To be eligible for enrolment, children must 
turn 5 years of age before the 31st July 2019. 

Five Fair Rules – all day, every day! 

In looking to start Term 3 in a positive manner, it is timely to remind all students and families that we expect students to 
follow our school rules and uphold school values every day at school. 
Participation in many extra-curricular school activities is a privilege. Poor behaviour choices throughout this term may result 
in students losing privileges and not being considered eligible to participate these activities. Please remember, and follow, 
our school rules so that you can join in all the fun! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes, 

Leonie Cosgrove 

 

 
      

I can follow      
instructions 

I can listen 
I can use my 

hand and wait 
I can work quietly 

I can control what  
I do and say 


